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PRESS RELEASE
CIR: GM BENUZZ| TO LEAVE THE COMPANY AT THE END OF THE YEAR

Milan, November 28 2012 - CIR-Compagnie Industriali Riunite SpA announces that General Manager
Gerardo Benuzzi has decided to leave the company on December 31 2012 to pursue new professional
initiatives. CIR would like to thank Gerardo Benuzzi for all his work and for his commitment to the company
and to wish him all the very best for a brilliant professional future.
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